
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Dr. Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  April 4, 2023 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
HES ENROLLMENT UPDATE: As of Tuesday, April 4, our total enrollment by grade level is as follows: 
 
Kindergarten: 90 
1st Grade: 113 
2nd Grade: 89 
3rd Grade: 98 
4th Grade: 112 
 
Total: 502 
 
 
STAFFING UPDATE: With the recent hires of four new teachers, a new counselor, and a new secretary, 
Homedale Elementary School is nearly fully staffed for the 2023-2024 school year. We currently have 
one vacancy – a paraprofessional position – that still needs to be filled. We expect that to be filled by the 
end of April.   
 
 
ALL-DAY KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION COMING! It is almost time to hold kindergarten registration 
again! This will be the first of several opportunities that parents will have between now and the 
beginning of the 2023-2024 school year to register their child for all-day kindergarten. We are excited to 
welcome all of our new little friends!  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



UPCOMING EVENTS: 
April 14th  Staff In-Service 
May 5th  Student Support and Enrichment/Staff In-Service 
May 29th  NO SCHOOL – Memorial Day 
May 31st  1:30 Early Release – Last Day of School 
June 1st  Staff In-Service/Work Day – Check Out 


